
Mundoolun Road  
Rehabilitation Project
Project update, March 2024

Project update
Soon after the project was completed in December 
2023, we became aware of potholes and surface 
deterioration on the new road surface.

Bitumen was observed coming through the new 
stone surface, which is called flushing or bleeding. 
This resulted in excess bitumen at the road surface, 
particularly in the wheel paths.

We have been working with our contractor to develop a 
plan of action to rectify the issue.  

Our contractor has developed a permanent solution to 
address the failures in the pavement surface.

When is it happening?
Rectification works are expected to 
commence from 2 April 2024 and finish 
in late May 2024, weather and construction 
conditions permitting. 

Construction activities will generally occur from 
Monday to Friday, 7:00 am to 6:00 pm. If works 
are required to be completed outside of these 
hours, nearby residents will be notified.

In January 2023, Logan City Council 
commenced upgrading 4.5 kilometers of 
Mundoolun Road, from just south of the 
East Street roundabout to just north of 
Monmouth Court, and from John Collins 
Drive to Collins Creek Road.

The rectification works  
will deliver:

Improved road conditions  
and safety

Improved travel times as the speed 
limit is restored upon completion  
of works.
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Mundoolun Road Rehabilitation Project
East Street to Monmouth Court and John Collins Drive to Collins Creek Road

More information
🌐	 logan.qld.gov.au/mundoolun-road-

pavement-rehabilitation-project
EXPAND	 scan the QR code
@	 roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au
📞	 07 3412 3412

欲了解更多信息 请参访下列网址查询:  
logan.qld.gov.au/mundoolun-road-pavement-
rehabilitation-project

ਹੋਰ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ ਲਈ ਸਾਡੀ ਵੈੱਬਸਾਈਟ: logan.qld.gov.au/
mundoolun-road-pavement-rehabilitation-project 
‘ਤੇ ਜਾਓ”

Mo nisi fa’amatalaga, asiasi le matou upega 
tafa’ilagi: logan.qld.gov.au/mundoolun-road-
pavement-rehabilitation-project
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What can I expect?
Every effort will be made to minimise 
disruption during the works. However, 
some temporary construction impacts can be 
expected. Motorists are encouraged to plan their 
journeys and allow extra travel time.  

Temporary impacts
	› Changed traffic conditions including  

reduced speed limits, lane closures and  
detours (as needed)

	› Increased noise, dust and vibration
	› Temporary disruption to driveway access

What we are doing
	› Traffic controllers will manage detours and road 

or lane closures during working hours
	› Electronic signs will be installed to 

communicate changes
	› Affected residents will be notified in advance of 

changes to parking and driveway access

We recognise the inconvenience the 
project has had on the community and thank 
residents and motorists for their patience and 
ongoing cooperation as we work to address the 
pavement surface issues. 
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